On Monday, the children were delighted to discover that their applications to take part in the Great Expedition around the British Empire were successful! They were assigned a country group to work with and have been making exciting plans for their imaginary trek. Depending on their specialist interests (anthropologist/ naturalist/inventor), each member of the team will be making artefacts, maps, models and inventions to display at our end of term exhibition.

\$\theta \theta \

## COSTUMES

At the exhibition on 17th July , we would like all the children to be wearing a Victorian Costume—please start making plans now!



After we return from Preston Montford, there will be no group reading on 20th June. Please continue to support your child reading regularly!



Dear Parents.

\$\) \tag{\tau} \tag{\t

We are really looking forward to Preston Montford now! Please remember to arrive in school at 7.40am on Monday 11th with bags packed, medicines clearly labelled in a clear ziplock/sandwich bag, and packed lunch in a day bag. Don't forget 6J, be prepared for the

Victorian schoolroom.

Enjoy half term!!

Best wishes. Clare, Julia, Sarah, Mel and Helen

As an extra to our term, we took a day out from our Victorian focus to study one of our European Comenius partners' countries— Iceland. The children learnt about the geography, traditions and sagas of the Land of Fire and Ice! In maths this week we have continued our work on map making, using the outdoors to inspire the children's learning.

Jubilee Day was fantastic! We really enjoyed celebrating together with a mixture of 50s dance, traditional games and Jackson Pollack art.